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Hello Everyone,  
 
It is the end of term 3B! 
A reminder to all parents that Monday 28th June is an 
INSET day, so school will be closed to all students. 
 
Today we welcomed Bishop Dale into school for our 
usual Friday assembly. 
 
Tonight some of our students get to showcase their 
amazing talents at our Cabaret night. Thank you to 
Jenny for her efforts in organising this and for running 
the Drama Club. Thanks also to Ms Halden for her 
contribution to the musical pieces. 
 
Tomorrow Saturday 19th June we look forward to 
celebrating the achievements of our Year 11 students 
and to wish them the very best of luck for the future 
at the school leavers prom.  
 
That’s it for now. Happy half term break to all the staff 
and students. 
 
Mrs Maggott 
Head teacher 
 
Today was Kenzo’s last day at school.  Goodbye and 

Good luck Kenzo from everyone at Two Boats School, 

we will all miss you! 

 

Congratulations Molly, Aisja and Dougie for 
winning their `Big Dreams Writing Award’ 
for brilliant story writing for World Book 
Day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher Certificates were awarded to 
Kylie, Kyra, Liana & Izzy for giving up their 
early morning free time over the last six 
months to help in EYFS.  Well done girls! 
 


